Nordic Business Media taking over
HedgeNordic.com

Dear Reader,
you are receiving this newsletter do to your subscription to the HedgeNordic e-newsletter.

Nordic Business Media recently acquired the website and business HedgeNordic.com. We are a
media company specialising in

We will restart sending out HedgeBrev is published bi-weekly and brings you news, analysis and
background on Nordic and global alternative investements and hedgefunds, in Swedish language.

Please see some examples of recent articles below or visit us on hedgenordic.com.

If you do not wish to receive the newsletter, please use the “unsubscribe” button at the end of this
email.
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